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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Current biennium cost increase - General Fund

The Bureau of General Services in the Department of Administrative and Financial Services estimates the cost of 
conducting the required study will be between $50,000 and $75,000. The bureau has indicated it will pay for the study 
from an existing General Fund appropriation and that no additional appropriation is needed.
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